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To Licensing

(i) Follow up. Start by 20 August 2023. Due by 29 August 2022,

Hello Nicky.

Thanks for sending us the information regarding the applicant’s revised hours. This seems to address our main concerns. We have some misgivings should
the Pop Inn move from a restaurant to something more disruptive, Past experience with late night drinking and music has led to rowdy behaviour.
However as things stand at the moment we withdraw our present objection.

Kind Regards Paul/lanet Prevost



